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  I support this bill as it would allow science to enter the discussion when figuring out 

water rights.  That has been sadly lacking in our state and would be a breath of fresh 

air.  The Oregon Cattlemens Association letter has some great ideas on changes that 

could be made to the bill.  Please support this bill! 

 

Susan Topham 


